
MANAGER’S REPORT 2/06/17 

 

1. ASHFORD AVE BRIDGE:  Rather than continue to insert all of the alerts in this report at 

each meeting, I will just encourage everyone to sign up for our electronic alerts via our 

website and monitor all bridge news directly from the County at: 

www.westchestergov.com/subscribe 

www.westchestergov.com/ashfordavenuebridge 

2. BUDGET:  I will begin budget meetings with our Treasurer and department heads this week, but 

other than issues with tax certiorari estimates, I am not expecting any major issues at this time.   

3. VILLAGE HALL CLOSING: Village offices will be closed on February 13th and 20th in observance of 

President Lincoln’s and President Washington’s Birthdays.  Refuse will be collected throughout 

the entire Village on Tuesday, February 14, 2017 and February 21, 2017.  Please refer to the 

Sanitation schedule posted on the Village’s website. 
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